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Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: 
covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive 
test result out of hours. 
 
SJF Teams Access: 
If you need your SJF network password resetting please email sixthformoffice@staidans.co.uk from your SA email 
address quoting your SJF email address. 
 
Grading Process 
You will be aware that the Government has released information yesterday relating to the grading process this 
summer. There is a significant amount of information to digest and it will take a period of time before we are in a 
position to share the approach the Associated Sixth Form will be taking. 
When the process has been decided this will be centrally communicated from the Headteachers. Please do not ask 
any teachers what process will be used because no decisions have been made. 
We know you have been extremely patient over the past few weeks and would ask that you wait a little longer in 
order that any decisions that are made are based on well considered reflections and are in everyone’s best interests. 
Please be assured that we will do our best to support you to achieve the best possible results in the summer and to 
stay well throughout these challenging times.  
Materials and further information from exam boards are unlikely to be available to schools much before the Easter 
Holidays. 
One thing that we can confirm is that A Level results day will Tuesday 10 August 2021. 
 
 
Well done everyone we are really proud of everything you have done, this is the last full week of online teaching. We 
are looking forward to welcoming you back during the week beginning 8 March. 
 
Take care and keep well. 
 
Thank you. 
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